
December 18, 1998

BULLETIN #844
RE: THE LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS ("LESLI")

Enclosed is Addendum 98-19.   Please update your records accordingly. The California Department of Insurance ("CDI") has informed the SLA that
 Addendum 98-19 will be the last addendum to the LESLI issued this year. For your reference, a copy of the current LESLI in its entirety is also
 enclosed.

Should you have any questions regarding the LESLI, please contact me or any member of the SLA Financial Department staff at (415) 434-4900, or
 Dennis Ward at the CDI at (415) 538-4367.

On behalf of the staff at the SLA, we wish you a happy holiday and a healthy, prosperous New Year.

Linda Cheng

Manager, Financial Department

LC/me

Attachment


DATE: December 18,1998

  ADDENDUM #98-19

CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS

 

Insurer Date
 Approved

Kemper Surplus Lines Insurance Company (Illinois) 12/18/98

  


